
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25th March 2022 

 

Sadly, it was our final cornet lesson with Mr Cox this week. The 
children have made fantastic progress over the 10 weeks and I’m 
proud of them for persevering when their lips started to tingle! 

We are nearing the end of our Ancient Egypt project, on Thursday we 
had fun mummifying tomatoes! 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Miss Dent 
 

 
alice.dent2@sgmail.org.uk 

 

 


